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Men’s First Monday 

 
 

Join us for Men’s First Monday at out Plaistow Campus, 
Monday, May 6th. For Military Appreciation month the speaker 

will be, Bruce Hellen, he is a decorated Air Force (retired) 
General. Pizza and fellowship start at 6PM. 

Women's Ministry Year-End Event 
 

Get On Board – DIY sign making 
Date: May 19th - Sunday 

Time:  5pm - 7pm, at our Plaistow Campus 
Light dinner will be served 

Pre-registration is required $25.00 per person 
Register: www.rock-church.org/womens-ministry 

Come create with us and enjoy some fun together!!! 
 

 

 
 

Rock Church is headed to Soulfest! 
Wednesday August 14th- Sunday August 18th 

Where: Franklin County Fairgrounds Greenfield Mass 

Ticket Cost: $180.00 

To register please visit: 
www.rock-church.org/soulfest 

If you are interested in helping in anyway, please contact 
Rachel Jones: racheljones4285@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 

Rock Church Day Camp 
Scuba 2024 

 
August 19th-23rd, 2024 

90 Newton Rd, Plaistow NH 
To register a camper or to sign up to volunteer please visit: 

www.vbspro.events/p/rdc24 
 
 UMC New England Annual Conference  

 
If you are interested in being Rock Church’s delegate for the 
New England Annual Conference, please contact Kristen by 

May 22nd at kristen@rock-church.org 
 
  

Plaistow Old Home Day - June 22nd 

 
 

If you are interested in serving, please attend our 1st planning 
meeting on Wed May 8th at 5 PM. We need booth volunteers, 

greeters, parade coordinators & break down help. 
Email: saramichalakis22@gmail.com 
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Sermon Notes 
John 15:4-8. The vine. 

 

 
  

 
1. The V___________________________ becomes the lifeline 

from which the branches receive nutrients. 

 

2. The most important thing is to remain 

C_________________________________ to the vine. 

 

3. The most common reason for a branch to become separated 

from the vine is a S_________________________________. 

 

4.But sometimes it can also be 

B_____________________________________ and 

D___________________________________________. 

 

5. We must acknowledge that sometimes we make a 

C____________________________________ to separate from 

Christ. 

 

6. We will sometimes walk away from God as a result of 

D______________________________________________. 

 

7. Tragically, another way we are separated from Christ is 

P__________________________________. 

 

8.There is an aspect of our faith that requires us to lay down our 

own W__________ for his. 

 

E-Giving Link: 
rockgiving.org 

 Text Giving: 603-392-7673 
Church Website: 
rock-church.org 

Care Ministry (email): 
care@stmattumc.org 

 
 
 

 

Social Media Links: 
Facebook: 

facebook.com/achurch4all 
Instagram: 

instagram.com/rockchurch
ministries 

 

Giving Update for Rock Church 
 

Last week’s giving total was $ 9,865.34. 
Our target goal for weekly giving across all campuses is 

$15,219.61 per week to meet our budgetary needs. 

Mental Health Support Group Changes 
 

The mental health support groups will now be held via 

zoom ONLY. These groups are facilitated by Bernie 
Gallant and Kathy Covell, every Saturday morning at 

10am. For more information please contact: 
Bernie: Bernard.c.gallant@gmail.com 

Kathy: kcovell123@hotmail.com 
 

Charity Water 
 

For the next several weeks our connection card initiative will 
support Charity Water. 703 million people in the world live 

without clean drinking water. We are on a mission to change 
that. We believe that sustainable work is locally led. 

Everyday women and children around the world spend an 
estimated 200 million hours collecting water, often keeping 

them from school or work. For more information visit: 
Charitywater.org 

 
  

Help Wanted! 
 

The Plaistow Nursery is looking for a couple of 
additional childcare workers that are 18 and older. If you 

are interested in working in the nursery, please email: 
kristen@rock-church.org 

 
 
 

Baptism 

 
We will hold an informational class on baptism. 

Saturday May 11th 9am at the North Shore campus. 
If you are interested in being baptized, please email Kristen, 

at kristen@rock-church.org 
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